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Reference: Letter, D. P. Hall to J. G. Keppler dated
April 13, 1983; Overinspection and Record
Verification Program

Subject: Overinspection and Record Verification Program

Dear Mr. Keppler:

The referenced letter submitted revisions to procedures
to your Mr. F. Jablonski and Mr. H. Livermore and requested
your review and conc,urrence. The revisions were provided
to ensure that you have a copy of the latest revisions;
the request for review and concurrence is withdrawn.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please
contact Illinois Power Company.

Sincerely yours,

Ia 1. .

Vice President

RLB/jb

cc: Manager-Quality Assurance
Director-Office of I&E, US NRC, Washington, DC 20555
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety
US NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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